
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Dec. 11, 2017 
  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SUBJECT:  Proposed Amendments to the Intellectual Disability/Related Disabilities 

Waiver 

 
The South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) gives notice of the following proposed 

action regarding an amendment to the Intellectual Disability/Related Disabilities (ID/RD) Waiver. Waiver 

amendments will be submitted no later than Jan. 31, 2018. The requested effective date of the ID/RD Waiver 

amendments is Jan. 1, 2017. 

 

The following are proposed changes for the ID/RD Waiver: 

 Revise language for the specialized medical equipment/supplies/assistive technology and private 

vehicle modification services for clarification. 

 Remove prescription drugs service for adults (now covered under the Medicaid State Plan). 

 Update Appendix J to reflect removal of the prescription drug service. 

 Correct waiver document entry related to SC Department of Disabilities and Special Needs’ (SCDDSN) 

status as an organized health care delivery system (OHCDS). 

 

A copy of the public notice and the proposed ID/RD Waiver amendments is available for public review at the 

following locations and websites: 

 SCDHHS front lobby at 1801 Main Street, Columbia, S.C. 

 SCDHHS website: scdhhs.gov. 

 South Carolina Department of Disabilities and Special Needs website: ddsn.sc.gov. 

 Family Connection of South Carolina website: familyconnectionsc.org. 

 South Carolina Developmental Disabilities Council website 

 All Healthy Connections Medicaid county offices. 

 

Written comments on the ID/RD Waiver may be sent to:  

South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 

ATTN: Michelle Abney 

Division of Community Options 

Post Office Box 8206  

Columbia, SC 29202-8206 

 

Comments may also be electronically submitted to comments@scdhhs.gov.  

 

All comments must be received by Jan. 11, 2018. 
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